AT
The Planning
Inspectorate

Ms Karina Wujek

London Borough of Camden
Development Management
2nd Floor

5 Pancras Square

London

N1C 4AG

23 August 2024

Dear Ms Wujek,

Town and Country Planning Act 1990
Appeal by Ms Nimisha Agarwal

3D Direct Line: 0303 444 5575
Temple Quay House Customer Services:

2 The Square 0303 444 5000

Bristol

BS1 6PN

Email: Northl@planninginspectorate.gov.uk
www.gov.uk/planning-inspectorate

Your Ref: 2023/3277/P
Our Ref: APP/X5210/W/24/3342883

Site Address: Flat 2, 131 King Henry's Road, London, NW3 3RB

I am writing to let you know that the above appeal is withdrawn.

I confirm no further action will be taken.

Yours sincerely,

Claire Vicary
Claire Vicary

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/planning-inspectorate-privacy-notices

Where applicable, you can use the internet to submit documents, to see information and to check the progress
of cases through the Planning Portal. The address of our search page is - www.planningportal.gov.uk/planning/

appeals/online/search
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